CERRO GORDO SCHOOLS
IMPORTANT CHILD NUTRITION UPDATE

Food shortages and supply chain issues are nationwide. As a
result of these issues, our district is experiencing unavailable
items or last minute replacements from our suppliers. These
shortages may cause our menus to change. We will always try
to serve what is menued.

We appreciate your patience and u'nderstanding! We look
forward to serving all of our students free breakfast and lunch
this school year.

If you have questions, please contact Mindy Sawyer at 217-763-
2721 ext 1105 or email msawyer@cgbroncos.org -



